
Greenbelt Building Fire
Sunday, May 21 2017 13:48 - Last Updated Thursday, February 08 2018 01:36

May. 6,2017- At approximately 1730 hours Engine Company 73 was alerted for the working fire
dispatch for the 6400 block of Golden Triangle Drive in Company 35's first due. Engine
Company 73 arrived on scene and operated in the basement division for approximately two
hours before returning to service.  

 1 / 1


